
“Alone we can do so little; 
together we can do so much.” –Helen Keller
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Giulio, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Partnerships, Innovation, and Learning. Chantel Hampton wrote, “Giulio, Demi, and Holly agreed to participate in our first Cafe con Leche (coffee with milk), New Year, New Me. These new hires shared with attendees their role at the college and how their work impacts students. Holly, Demi, and Giulio have been wonderful additions to the college. They are always eager to jump in and help where they are needed. They are wonderful examples of what it means to live our Charger values! I feel so fortunate to have the opportunity to work with them.”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your willingness to partner you’re your colleagues in providing student learning opportunities is invaluable!





